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          Tuesday, 6th May 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

5L- Staffing   
 

Due to family circumstances unfortunately Mrs Aremu has left Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery school. I am 
sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Aremu all the best for the future. We are pleased to announce that Mrs 
Gibbons and Miss Alderman will be joining 5L as their teaching assistants from Friday 16th May. The children 
are very familiar with these adults as they are current members of school staff. Mrs Gibbons will be in the 
classroom during the morning learning and Miss Alderman will be in the classroom during the afternoon.  
 
I am sorry that a further change has been made to the staffing of 5L. However, I am confident that the 
children will manage this change well as both Mrs Gibbons and Miss Alderman are known to the children.   
 
If you have any questions regarding these changes please do not hesitate to reach out. You can speak with 
the Senior Leadership team at the bottom school gate at drop off/pick up or call/email the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Pitcher 
Headteacher 
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